
Road Works in Macquarie Street - Impact on Traffic 

Ms BURNET question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

Many residents at Baldwyn Living Retirement Village, known as Vaucluse Gardens, are 
concerned by the impacts of the recent Macquarie Street bottleneck lane changes and 
clearway, especially the new Macquarie Street lane configuration. 

Exiting by car from Ispahan Avenue onto Macquarie Street heading east has become 
hazardous for drivers because of merging traffic. What is the government's plan to 
reduce the risk of collisions in traffic merging because of the clearway that has been 
installed and changed traffic conditions between Antill and Molle Streets? 


